CITY OF

VICTORIA

Council Member Motion
for the Planning and Land Use Committee meeting of January 8, 2015

Date: January 6, 2015 From: Councillor Isitt

Subject: Referrals to Gorge Waterway Initiative

BACKGROUND

The City has received the attached correspondence from the Gorge Waterway Initiative,
requesting that land use and development applications fronting onto the waterway be referred to
the organization for comment.

MOTION

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct staff be refer land use and development applications on
properties in Victoria West and Burnside-Gorge with frontage on the Gorge Waterway, Selkirk
Waterfront and Upper Harbour to the Gorge Waterway Initiative for comment, with referrals limited

to those applications already subject to a Community Meeting, and that the Community Meeting
continue to be conducted as previously by the designated CALUC."

Respectfully submitted,

o 5T

Councillor Ben Isitt

Attachments.
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